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Jessi Tracy

From: Kim Moulton <kim@hydeparkvt.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:15 AM

To: Redistricting2022

Subject: [External] RE: ATTN: Redistricting Hearings Testimony Request - Friday, 4th 

Attachments: BCAminutes102621.pdf

[External] 

Although our BCA was unable to attend the 2/4/22 hearing, they have asked that I forward you a copy of their 

meeting minutes from their October 26, 2021 meeting where they supported the LAB proposal of a 1-member 

district that included Hyde Park and Eden. Please see the attached. 

 

Thank you. 

Kim 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (802)888-2300 option 1 during normal 

business hours, Monday through Friday 8am to 4pm. Please note that we are CLOSED the Monday before all 

elections. 

  

Kimberly J. Moulton, CVC, CVT, CMC 

Town Clerk / Treasurer / Delinquent Tax Collector 

Town of Hyde Park 

PO Box 98 

Hyde Park, VT 05655 

  

Fax: (802)888-6878 

Website: www.hydeparkvt.com  

 

From: Redistricting2022 [mailto:Redistricting2022@leg.state.vt.us]  

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 2:56 PM 

Cc: Redistricting2022 <Redistricting2022@leg.state.vt.us> 

Subject: ATTN: Redistricting Hearings Testimony Request - Friday, 4th  

 

Good afternoon,    

The House Government Operations Committee will be taking testimony on 2022 redistricting for Lamoille and 

Washington Counties Friday, February 4th beginning 15 minutes after the 9:30 AM House Floor adjourns for up to 15 

minutes per witness.  

If you have not already, please contact the Committee’s assistant, Andrea Hussey at ahussey@leg.state.vt.us to schedule 

testimony if you are available.  

 

See the attached letter for further specification on the requested testimony and other counties’ hearing dates.  

 

 

Sincerely, 
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Jessi 

Vermont General Assembly - 2022 Reapportionment Support Team 

 

Jessi Tracy 

Paralegal 

Vermont Legislative Counsel 

Redistricting2022@leg.state.vt.us 

 

 

 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 


